
From: George Mansbridge
To: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk
Cc: Leanne Bootes
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 8:21 PM
Subject: UK Docks [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

This email has been classified as: NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Dear Michael

I know that Gordon has already responded to you following his further review of the file 
and in particular the report by TWDC to their Board.  I did however want to drop you a line 
just to thank you for your time yesterday.  I fully understand that there are issues 
associated with the UK Docks development that you remain unhappy with however I did 
appreciate the manner by which to conducted yourself when we met; so thank you for that.

We did not get an opportunity to talk about the letter you sent to my Chief Executive. My 
assumption is that you would still like his office to review this matter as a stage 3 complaint 
[in accord with our complaints process].  If that is not the case then please let me know 
and I will pass that information on.

Kind regards

George Mansbridge
Head of Development Services
South Tyneside Council
Economic Regeneration
Town Hall and Civic Offices


